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I have an exciting new idea for the parents and students in my class!  I have started a new website with a classroom blog this year. Throughout the year, I plan to post announcements related to what is going on in our classroom, photos of the students while working, and on occasion, videos of the class during special events.  I will also provide opportunities for the boys and girls to experience writing to a blog by allowing them to post answers to questions that I pose on our blog site, weekly.

A blog is a website in which items are posted on a regular basis and displayed in reverse chronological order (like a diary). Research suggests that blogging encourages and enhances writing skills and is one of the best ways to allow participants to communicate in new and different ways. For our purposes, all blog entries will have to be approved by me before they are posted on the website to ensure that only appropriate comments are communicated. If additional information about blogging is needed, please let me know. In the mean time, consent for your child to participate in the various blogging activities is needed. You are also asked to give permission for your child to be included in class photos that may be taken from time to time, so that we can showcase learning in action. Know that I will NEVER include a student’s last name on photos, video clips, or blog posts.

Technology is rapidly changing each and every single day. Interacting with electronic resources such as blogs and websites, have already become both popular and common-place in today’s society. As your child's teacher, one of my goals is to create opportunities in which the students will be able to experience technology in safe and exciting ways, hopefully challenging them and allowing them to share their world with their classmates. As parent, you will be able to use the classroom blog as a resource by remaining updated on school/ classroom events, announcements, and weekly assignments. Most importantly, this blog will connect you to our classroom by providing opportunities to see what we are doing and how much we are learning. Our class blog address is http://mrsmcclendon.weebly.com   Please complete the attached note and return to me.   
____ Yes, I allow my child, ___________________ ,to participate in Mrs. McClendon’s Third Grade Blog.  This includes permission to show photos that might include my child.  No last names will be used.

____ Yes, my child ,__________________, has permission to post on Mrs. McClendon’s Third Grade Blog. However, I do not want any photos of my child used.
____________________________              _____________________
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Extra!  Extra!  Read all about it!








